
For immediate release 

 

The 30th Commemoration of the Genocide against the Tutsi in Rwanda reminds of collective failure 

to prevent and urges for responsibility to act upon early warning for the prevention of this crime 

 

(Kigali, Rwanda 9 April 2024) 



Genocide, and its commitment to peace and prosperity carry the promise of the “never again”, not only in 

Rwanda, but across the world. 
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